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June 8, 2025 
Genesis 15 

163 18th St, FDL, 54935 | www.gracechurchfdl.org | (920) 922-7211 

Worship Schedule:  

     Sunday:    8:45am Prayer (Fireside Room)  
         9:30am Worship  

  Followed by Coffee Fellowship, and Discipleship Classes  

  
          Sunday Evening: 

  5:30-7:30pm Youth Group (meet at Rutherfords) 



Thank you for worshiping with us today!  
We are glad you are here! If you are joining us for the first time, 
please stop by the Connection Center in the lobby for a small 
gift from us to you! We look forward to seeing you again!  

 
This Week’s Schedule:  
   
       Mon, June 9 9:00am Staff Meeting 
   6:00pm VBC Skit Practice 
 

       Tue, June 10 9:30am NO Women’s Bible Study TODAY 
   6:30pm Prayer Gathering 
   6:30pm Deacons Meeting  
    

       Wed, June 11 6:00am Men’s Prayer Meeting 
   11:00am FDL Pastors Prayer time 
 

       Thu, June 12 8:00am Men’s Prayer and Fellowship 
    

       Fri, June 13 COTW Week One Team returns        
 
       Sat, June 14  4:30am COTW Week Two Send-off 
   7:30am Men’s No Regrets Group 
   

Weekday “Prayer & Encouragement” Time on ZOOM: 

       Wednesday at Noon, Friday morning at 7:00am  

>>See the weekly e-blast or contact the Grace Office for login information<< 

(There is a new log-in for Wednesday at noon—see eBlast!) 

 
Thanks to Ron Riemersma for sharing a YFC update! There’s always great 
things happening and meaningful connections being made. Please consider how 
you can be a part of reaching others for Christ through YFC! 
 
A belated 65th Wedding Anniversary to Clark & Inez Koechel, which was this 
past Thursday, June 5th! What a legacy! May God continue to bless you for 
many more years to come! 

Birthday and Anniversary Celebrations! 

June 9 
Don Van Beek 

Rick & Nancy Wrzesinske 
 

June 10 
Renee Wrzesinske 

June 11 
Bonnie Ramaker 
Mary Stephany 

 
June 13 

Joe & Carol Bauer 

 

Camp of the Woods Trips  are underway. Our Adult Work Trip left yesterday 
June 7, at 4:30am and will return this Friday evening, June 13th. The Youth Mis-
sion Team will be leaving this coming Saturday, June 14th, also at 4:30pm. Contin-
ue to pray for all those participating, including our 4 summer staffers. Week One 
(June 7-13) Adult Work trip: Pastor Grant, Kay Baumgart, Carol Blain, Sara 
Lowther. Week Two (June 14-20) Youth Mission Week: Pastor Brad, Abby & Da-
vid Rutherford, Ally & Spencer Hansen, Leo & Lily Soeller, Jacob Titel, Mitch 
Swanson, Sara Lowther. Summer Staff: Anna Murphy, Aubree & Lily Russell, & 
Bekah Titel (who went up on Week One).  
 

Summer Discipleship Class opportunities  
for Adults & Youth 

 

EFCA Doctrines Discipleship Class: Throughout the summer, 
you can learn more about the foundational  doctrines of the EFCA and what we 
believe as Grace Church! This Elder-led study meets in the Youth Room following 
the worship service. Some of the topics covered will include: God, the Bible, the 
Human Condition, Christian Living, etc. Grab your coffee and come on down! 

 
Deep Dive into God’s Creation, a Sunday morning DVD-based 
study, hosted by Mitch Swanson meets weekly through August in the Fireside 
Room. Some of the topics covered will include “Unearthing the mysteries of No-
ah’s Ark”, “Astronomy reveals Creation”, “Scientific Evidences for Creation”, and 
“The Ice Age: Real and Recent”, as well as many others. Materials are produced 
by the Institute for Creation Research. (www.icr.org)  
 
Volunteer Help needed! The Deacons are looking for some volunteer custodi-
al help when the Custodian or her Back-up are unavailable. This would include 
essential tasks only, approximately 4 hours work,  and could be done after hours 
or on Saturday if necessary. At this point, we are looking for occasional help 
through the summer, but also for a longer stretch of a couple weeks in October. If 
you are interested in serving in this way, contact Mark Erickson or Mark Jopling. 
 

 Summer is here! For many folks, that means a time to get away for a while. 

That’s fantastic, but often it leaves a hole in our volunteers roles. We are looking 
for a team of folks who might consider ‘stepping in’ when others are away this 
season. If you are interested in trying out a new ministry or helping in an area as 
a temporary ‘Fill –In’, please contact the office and we will find a spot where you 
can help out. In many cases, no previous experience is necessary! 
 

Do you play an instrument and/or love to sing?  We need YOU! 
Our praise teams are looking for musicians and vocalists to “increase their ranks!” 
All ages are welcome! Consider sharing your talents to help lead the congregation 
in worship and praise on Sunday mornings. If interested, contact Pastor Grant to 
learn more!  baumgart@gracechurchfdl.net.  


